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8th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Classes for September 2022 
 

I am writing to inform you staffing for September. All teachers are staying in 

their current classes  which are as follows: 

 

Bluebell (Reception) – Mrs Price 

Fern (Year 1 and 2) – Mrs Poole (Miss Mitchell’s new married name) 

Bramble (Year 3 and 4) – Miss Button 

Laurel (Year 5 and 6) – Mr Holmes 

 

Mrs Cox is returning from maternity leave and will be covering classes for PPA 

alongside Mrs Pula. 

 

We will be having a transition afternoon on Monday 4th July for all children to 

spend time in their new classes. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Laura Kelsey 

Headteacher  


